
Meetings Dates  

Next Board Meeting           

June 11, 2015                     

Thursday—7:00 PM 

Next Assoc. Meeting          

July 16, 2015                      

Thursday—- 7:00 PM       

Agenda: TBA 

Welcome Baskets will 

be available at future       

meetings for new            

residents. 
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Hot Summer Days are here...Cook-Outs, 

Swimming, Riding Bikes & Horses, Yard Sales... 

 

Many Thanks to Donna Levin for the time spent as the Vice President. 

           Bob Coveney will be MWFPOA’s New Vice President… 

Left to Right:  

Dick Woodrome, Treasurer.  

Bob Coveney, Vice President 

Leslie Pope-Hall, Secretary 

Dave Kane, President 
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ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:  “Thank You” 

 Dave Kane—President MWFPOA 

 

 

Here it is a year later and those of you attending the Association meeting on May 21st saw through my campaign 

slogan, which was “Vote Me Out!”, and re-elected me to be president of your Board for another year.  I humbly 

just want to say “Thank you!” 

Thank you for the trust you as an Association have placed in me and this Board to continue to guide our Associa-

tion forward for another year.  We will do everything we can to make this an outstanding year.   

I do want to also say “Thank you” to several folks individually who contributed to a successful year.  This list is 

not all-inclusive and I have no doubt I forgot someone, but it is just an oversight. 

I would like to start off with my wife Deb.  She encouraged me to be involved, has many times acted as my social 

conscious, listens to my thoughts and ideas, and provides invaluable support.  Next comes the other members of 

our past Board.  Donna Levin graciously served as VP for the past year and did an outstanding job, Leslie Pope-

Hall who has served as Secretary jumped right in and made the job her own.  Dick Woodrome has been the 

Treasurer for many years and kind of knows where the bodies are buried so to speak.  He has done a great job 

handling our Association finances.  I would also like to acknowledge Bob Coveney who is our new VP.  Bob will 

bring a great voice to this Board and he has a lot of experience we can count on as the year goes on. 

To all of you who are serving on our various Committees, you deserve a tip of the hat.  There is no way the Board 

could handle all of the tasks you do throughout the year.  You are a big part of what keeps this Association mov-

ing forward.  From the Party Committee to the Welcome Committee, our Refreshment group and everyone in 

between, your volunteering has many very positive impacts on MWF.  Our Newsletter keeps everyone up to 

date on the happenings in the neighborhood.  Over the years it has evolved into the very professional document 

you see every month.  All the contributors to the Newsletter also deserve to be recognized.   

There are a couple of friends here in MWF, Jim and Elizabeth, who have listened to my ideas, helped me work 

through some of them, and over the past year have provided invaluable council to me. Your kind words, and 

sometimes brutally honest guidance, are very much appreciated and I don’t believe this past year would have 

been as easy as it was without your friendship. 

I would like to point out that all this was done by people who have volunteered and want nothing but the best for 

MWF.  They have given of their time to keep things running smoothly.  They have cleaned up the park, set up 

and put away tables and chairs for events, changed light bulbs, pulled weeds and pick up garbage, hung deco-

rations at the entrances and the list goes on.  They are your neighbors and friends, who want to make a contribu-

tion back to the neighborhood they live in and enjoy.  In spite of all that, we can always use a few more enthusi-

astic souls to pitch in and help.   

I encourage you to look over the list of Committees we have and pick one you are interested in working with.  

It’s a great way to meet new folks and contribute to MWF.  You’ll never regret it.  Meadow Wood Farms is a spe-

cial place for all of us because of these folks and many others like them.  Here is to the next year and I know you 

will all help make it even better.   

Also at the Association meeting on the 21st we recognized some folks who have done something positive for 

Meadow Wood Farms in the recent past.  This month Donna Levin was recognized for serving as Vice President 

for the past year and her contributions to the Board and MWF.  Also recognized was Bob Coveney for a couple of 

things. One was by Toni Kimball for his working on the shed at the park and getting all the old mildew and gunk 

off of it.  It looks almost new.  He was also recognized for his willingness to step up and serve as Vice President of 

the Association.  Thank you to both of these fine folks for their contributions and dedication. 

                                                   See you around the neighborhood. 



President Dave Kane 352-509-7754  

dck945@yahoo.com 

Vice-President Bob Coveney 352-229-4243  

rwcoveney@yahoo.com 

Secretary Leslie Pope-Hall 861-3292 

blctie@aol.com 

Treasurer Dick Woodrome 861-2364 

rdw218w@aol.com 

MINUTES ARE POSTED ON THE WEBSITE AFTER THE 

BOARD MEETINGS AND THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP 

MEETINGS 

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com 

Beautification Dustin James 502-2255 

Control  Chair:  Vacant  

Directory Chair: Elizabeth Waller  304-8871  

Membership Chair: Dick Woodrome       861-2364 

Newsletter         Chair: Lisamarie Lucia 690-6099 

                          email: mwfpoanewsletter@gmail.com  

Parties Chair: Connie Story &  

Sandy Mollberg 

369-0809 

861-9622 

                            Toni Kimball                               861-4934 

Recycling Chair: Rachael &  Lillian Workman 

Refreshments Chair: BK Sawyer, 

 Janice Eide 

861-8883 

Sunshine Chair: Sandy Mollberg &  

Karen Reade 

861-9622 

Welcome Chair: Della Brock 873-2726 

           Officers of MWFPOA  &  Committees 

  

 

 

Do you know of a Meadow Wood  Farms neighbor in need? The Meadow Wood Farms   Angels are 

anonymous volunteers who are ready to help.  

To submit a request for assistance, email: MWFAngels@gmail.com or call  Elizabeth Waller.  The Angels 

will contact you and obtain additional information. 
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THANK YOU, DUSTIN JAMES & FAMILY 

BEAUTIFUL JOB ON THE ENTRACNES… 

WE GREATLY APPRICIATE YOUR HOSPITALITY... 



MWF Pet Rescue 

         Please call Stephanie (Stevie) Gordon at  

484-802-3786 or Sandy Mollberg  352-861-9622. 

 Neighborhood  Announcements Page 4 

Registry for animals residing in Meadow Wood Farms 
 
Current Owner Information 
Full name(s)                                ___________________________________________________________________ 
Email                                       ___________________________________________________________________ 
Phone                                     ___________________________________________________________________ 
Friend/family member             ___________________________________________________________________ 
   “          “          “         phone  ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Pet Information (please complete a separate form for each animal) 
Name                                      ___________________________________________________________________ 
Gender                                    M____  F____     Neutered….Y____  N____ 
Pet type                                   Dog___   Cat____   Horse____    Other (please describe)_____________________ 
Date of birth (if unknown, please approximate age) __________________________________________________ 
Color(s)                                   ___________________________________________________________________ 
Any distinguishing markings or characteristics 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Any medical conditions 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please attach a photo if available.  If not, Sandy Mollberg is willing to come to you and take a photo, which we will keep on 
file for identification. 
 
 
The information provided on this form will not be shared or used for any purpose other than assisting with the recovery of 
above animal in the event of loss. 
 
 
Updated information should be provided to the following: 
Stephanie Gordon    sgordon4313@gmail.com    484-802-3786  or 
Sandra Mollberg       lenelew@aol.com                 352-861-9622 
 
In the event of multiple household animals, this form may be copied as desired or multiple copies may be requested. 



CLUBS & ACTIVITIES                       

Page 5 Meadow Wood Equine Club  —   Carol Shockey 

MWEC - Meadow Wood Equine Club Inc. (not affiliated with MWFPOA)  

is a social group of horse oriented people. Join us for discussions, find someone to ride with, camaraderie, food, etc.. 
Guests / Visitors are welcome.  

Membership is open to anyone – you do not have to own a horse or live in Meadow Wood Farms to join. Member-
ship is $5.00 a year. Members receive a 10% discount off “most in store items” at Seminole, Tack Shack and J & J 
Tack. - some restrictions apply – some items are not discounted, such as feed, hay, shavings, and warehouse items. 
Ask store for their details. You must show your membership card to receive the discount.. 

For more information, please call: Secretary-Treasurer Kathy Rohlwing at 861-7405, or Vice-President Carol 
Shockey at 873-4719, or President Leroy Conro at 873-2153. 

  

    Upcoming Horsey and Other Events 

 

July 3 - 5, 2015 - Wild Horse Barrel Race - at the Florida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475.   For more infor-
mation,  contact John Hudson, 352-875-3193, or email jhropehorses@gmail.com. 

July 11, 2015  -  Drive - N - Dash Driving Derby - A Driving  Derby consists of a Cones-type course, along with 2 
Marathon-like obstacles.  It is a timed competition, the fastest time wins.  There are classes for Novice Ponies, 
Horses and Multiples, as well as Open Ponies, Horses and Multiples at the Florida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475.  
For more information, contact Ellen Ettenger @ events@flhorsepark.com.  For competition rules, http://
flhorsepark.com/Calendar.aspx  Entries open June 1, 2015.  Check back for entry form, which is under construction. 

July 11, 2015  -  Tractor Supply Farm Swap - 9:00 am - 2:00 pm - (RAIN OR SHINE) - Buy-Sell-Trade Any-
thing and Everything Poultry, Livestock or Farm related (NO yard sale items). They can have some corals set up for 
anyone who wants to bring larger animals such as horses and cattle if you contact Joan: 352-216-4225. at Tractor 
Supply - 11252 N Williams St, Dunnellon.  For more info contact Joan: 352-216-4225 

July 11 & 12, 2015 - Hunt Country Horse Show- Events start at 9:00 A.M. at Covered Arena & Front Arena.  No 
admission price, spectators welcome! Children’s event at the Front Arena (museum side). Advanced participants at 
the Covered Arena.  at The Grand Oaks Equestrian Resort - 3000 North Marion County Road, Weirsdale (just south 
of Ocala, in The Villages)   Please visit www.horseshowsinthepark.com for more information. 

July 17-19, 2015 - SRPFHA Youth Amateur Show - at the Southeastern Livestock Pavilion - 2232 NE Jackson-
ville Road. 

July 18, 2015  -  (Partners of the Park ) POP Schooling Show - at the Florida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475. 

Please visit FHP-POP.com for entry information. 

July 19, 2015  -  (Partners of the Park ) POP XC Schooling Day - 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM - at the Florida Horse Park, 
141008 S. Hwy 475. Please visit FHP-POP.com for entry information. 

July 31, 2015  -  Jumping Under the Stars - 7:00 PM - 11:59 PM - at the Florida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475.  
Jumping Under the Stars is a schooling jumper show series.   For series dates and information flyer http://
flhorsepark.com/Calendar.aspx .   For more information, please contact Nicolle at nicolle@flhorsepark.com.  

 

 

 

 



 Sunshine Report 

      If you are aware of someone who could benefit 

from receiving a card, whether due to illness or  

other reason, please notify: Sandy Mollberg at:  

lenelew@aol.com ...Phone at 861-9622. 

Speedy Recovery: 

Arlene Woodrome, Buddy Henry & John Fore 

Deepest Sympathy : 

Bridenbaker Family / Lois Bridenbaker 

Connie Story’s / Niece 

 

ASSOCIATION BUSINESS AND INFO AASSOCIATION INFORMATION ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 

Directory Information 

ASSOCIATION INFORMATION ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 
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ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 

Membership  & Newsletter 

The current membership year runs from June to the end of 

May the next year. Please renew your membership ASAP. Your 

membership supports the monthly Newsletter along with a 

multitude of events and improvements to our community. We 

need all of you to participate in keeping Meadow Wood Farms 

the wonderful place to live that we enjoy. Finally, don’t forget 

that as a member you have a voice and a vote and are encour-

aged to participate in all aspects of the Association.  

Need to check if you’ve paid? Contact Dick Woodrome at 

861 -2364 or email him at rdw218w@aol.com. You can have 

the good feeling that comes from being an involved and con-

tributing member of your community.  

The NEWSLETTER will be delivered to everyone in MWF 

who requested it. Mailing tubes have been attached to your 

mailbox stand in order to make these deliveries legal in the 

eyes of the USPS. If you’re not getting one and/or need a tube, 

contact Dick Woodrome at 861-2364 or email him at 

rdw218w@aol.com  

**NOTICE: Residents who summer outside of Meadow 

Wood Farms please advise Jessica St. Hilaire  at rootedin-

succulents@yahoo.com to update your subscription from 

home delivery to the mailing list.**  

 Recycle Your Aluminum Cans  

To Benefit MWFPOA Treasury 

Two of our neighborhood young ladies have volun-

teered to take over the collection.  

Thank you Rachael and Lillian Workman! 

The recycle point for your aluminum cans is at the 

front entrance to the Friendship Park on Lake View 

Drive East. Barrels are provided for that  purpose.  

Cans that are rinsed, tab tops removed and crushed 

are our favorites. Tab tops may go to any charity 

you know or bring them  to meetings to go to 

Shands Juvenile Kidney foundation. 

Come to the Meeting and Win 

$ 50.00 

A volunteer group of your neighbors delivers your 

newsletter every month . This saves the association 

considerable mailing expense and ensures that you 

get your newsletter in a timely manner. 

The newsletter is ALSO available in color on the website.  

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com 

Thank you also to our generous members who 

contribute delicious goodies to our meetings 

making them  more festive and social.  

Thank You Newsletter Delivery People 

Welcome to MWF... 

 

NEW TELEPHONE DIRECTORY IS ON   
THE WAY! 
 
We have started assembling information for the 
2015-2016 MWF Telephone Directory, with plans to 
have it available for distribution at the July Associ-
ation Meeting.  To ensure that your information is 
correct, please send your name(s), street address, 
phone number and current email address to Treas-
urer Dick Woodrome at rdw218w@aol.com or call 
him at 861-2364. 

Kent & Nancy Warner Mark & Beverly Balberkamp 

54 Never Bend Drive 96 Lake View Drive East 

352-304-8715  352-425-0190 

kwarn1944@gmail.com kalberkampb@gmail.com 

nwarner@gmail.com 

  Jeff & Wendy Lavery 

  30 Lake View Drive West 

  352-300-3136 

  laveryfamily5@yahoo.com 

mailto:rdw218w@aol.com


DO YOU KNIT OR CROCHET? 

Would you like to join our group. 

The Meadowlarks, we meet every Monday 

from l to 3:30.   Please call Judy at 873-2857 

or Maryann at 237-1479 for more information 

CLUBS & ACTIVIES 

Take the Mic “Music, Poetry & Comedy”… 

CALLING ALL ARTIST’s… Adults & Kids & Grandparents                       

Saturday Mornings 10am—11:59pm.  

Give Toni Kimball a call for more 

Information: 352-861-4934 or email : Akimball@cfl.rr.com. 

 
Line Dancing– Sandy Mollberg         

    “Summer Line Dancing” 

Do you want to learn Line Dancing?   Love Line Dancing, but need 

“Refresher “ class or two?   

Our Regular Line Dancers have Volunteered to a “one on one” In-

struction Session, every Monday Night to help “get you in the groove”  

“Beginner,” Classes will be on Monday Nights starting at 6:30pm 

with a regular dancing  starting at 7pm. 

Wednesday Night Dancing will be at 7pm, everyone is Welcome to  

attend…Y’all come ! It’s a lot of fun and good exercise. Call Sandy 

Mollberg at 861-9622 or just show up at the MWF Park. It’s FREE!!! 
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MWFPOA ANNUAL MEET & GREET  

 

BK SAWYER  ~~  2015 RACE FOR THE CURE  

Please support our dear friend and yours, BK Sawyer as she participates for the 16th time. 

BK is dedicating her participation this year to  

Carolyn Harper and Norm Barber 

 Two good friends and long-time supporters who passed away this year.  All of our 

lives have been touched by Breast Cancer.   

A friend.  A loved one.  Too many lives have been changed and lost.   

We need a cure.  You can help.  

If everyone in the development donates whatever amount they can, together we can made a 

difference.  

Let's all join together in support of BK, and in solidarity to fight this formidable disease.   

To make a donation, please send a check made out to "Susan G. Komen Race For The Cure" to  

BK Sawyer, 13 Lookout Lane, Ocala, FL  34482  

Thanks for your support!! 

A Big Thank You… 

In today’s fast moving world and busy lives, Larry & Christine Conley { MWF Neighbors } 

took time to meet my needs. They brought me not just one meal but two. This caring act 

brought Joy to my Life and the recognition that MWF Neighbors are very Special People… 

Thank you so very much, Chereen Lesser. 

Many Thanks to everyone who helped clean up the park for the Party.   

Thank You for over 70 people who showed up to the MWFPOA Annual Meet and Greet  2015.   

Great Food, Great Neighbors, Line Dancers…What a Beautiful Night ….Thank you, 

Hope to see everyone and more at Dancing Under the Stars in September 19, 2015 



ADVERTISEMENTS & CLASSIFIEDS 
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Support Your Local Merchants. They’re Supporting Us. 

ONE CALL DOES IT ALL 

EARNING YOUR BUSINESS  

THE OLE FASHION WAY 

AFTER HOUR CALLS AND EMERGENCY 

CALLS ARE FINE 

 FULLY INSURED     FREE ESTIMATES  

 LIST OF REFERENCES 

John & Denise Thompson 

CALL FOR FREE ESTIMATE  

(352) 425-3578 

TOTAL FARM  

MAINTENANCE, LLC 

SERVICES 

~Tree Trimming & Removal  

~Farm Cleanup Of Any Kind 

~Fencing New & Repair  ~Bush Hogging & Seeding 

~Home Repairs of Any Kind  

~Concrete Work & Grading 

~Water Lines & Drainage Problems 

~Barn Building & Repairs 

~Farm Management & Caretaking  

~Arenas & Custom Jumps 

~and more... 
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HOME REPAIRS  
 

16 Years MWF Resident                                 
Lot Clean Up + Pressure Washing + Exterior 

Painting 
 

Bob Skalski   

(352) 854-5525  skalskirj@aol.com  
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Young’s Garbage 

Service 
201 SW 157

th
 Court, Ocala, FL 34481 

352-304-8972  352-509-4886 

 

 
 

 

 

OVER 35 YEARS 

SERVING CENTRAL 

FLORIDA 

 

 

 

$7 PER 

MONTH 
(NEW ACCOUNTS ONLY. A 1 TIME $5 

REGISTARTION FEE APPLIES) 

ADDITIONAL SERVICES  DISCOUNTS 
 

-BACK DOOR PICK UP   -SENIOR 

-BULKY ITEM     -VETERAN 

-EXTRA PICK UPS   -REFERRALS 

-ONLINE PAYMENTS 24/7   



Dancing Under the Stars 
 Saturday, September 19, 2015  at The Friendship Park… 

More details to come! 
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JOIN MEADOW  WOOD FARMS ASSOCIATION 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS WEBSITES:   

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com 

From main page, click on Neighbor to Neighbor- Neighbor to Neighbor Directory 

From main page, click on   Newsletter  - and then the month.—Newsletters 

Annual membership dues for the MWFPOA are June through 

May. If you aren’t a member, we would love for you to join us. 

The MWFPOA provides all kinds of services for your neighbor-

hood (including this newsletter). Please use the form below to 

accompany your check. Need to check if you’ve paid? Contact 

Dick Woodrome at 861-2364 or email him at rdw218w@aol.com.  

Membership Form & Information to Access 

Our Website, etc. 

To Join The Meadow Wood Farms Email Blasts and Conversation, go to 

Meadowwoodfarms1@aol.com and ask the site master to add your email 

address. Please respect the rules...no politics, or religion or any attach-

ments or offensive material. This site is offered by a private member of 

the association. It is an extremely useful tool and we are grateful to that 

person.  

Please send or email items to be published to: 

Lisamarie Magras-Lucia 

3 Lakewood Circle 

Ocala, FL 34482 

Ph: 352 -690-6099 

email: mwfpoanewsletter@gmail.com 

Send payment for ads to  

Dick Woodrome 

MWFPOA, P.O. Box 771896, Ocala, FL 34477 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Please send your check for $55.00 (Annual Dues Effective  June 01, 2015) with this form to : 

Meadow Wood Farms Property Assoc., Inc., P.O. Box 771896, Ocala FL 34477 

 

Also, please print & fill out the below information: 

 

Name (s):________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email:___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____  YES      _______NO      Put my/our information in the directory. 

_____YES      ______NO      I want my/our Newsletter mailed to my/our address. Otherwise it is always  

   posted on the website, which saves the Association printing and mailing costs. 

A  directory is distributed to MWFPOA member at no charge. It may be purchased by non-members for $5.00. Addition-

Please Join 



 

 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEER SPIRIT!  
If you want to get more involved in your neighborhood and make more friends, we are 

always looking for volunteer spirited neighbors. Contact any board member to learn 

about our latest projects and initiatives.  

HOW TO PLACE CLASSIFIED ADS 

Classified Ads (limited to 40 words if possible) must be 

received by the 20th of each month. This space is  dedicated 
to MWFPOA members.  

Send your information for next month’s newsletter with 

subject “MWF Classified” to:   

mwfpoanewsletter@gmail.com 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS  

PROPERTY OWNERS  ASSOC. 

P.O. BOX 77-1896 

OCALA, FL 34477-1896 

Photos always look 

better i
n our online 

edition. 

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com  

http://meadowwoodfarmsocala.com/newsletter.htm

